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May 18, 2006 
 
 
 
Mr. Larson Elmore 
Project Coordinator 
MYRIAD World Resorts 
18 Ninth Fairway Loop 
Maumelle, AK 72113 
 
Re: Myriad Casino Project 
 
Dear Mr. Elmore: 
 
Tunica County is excited about the development proposed by MYRIAD. This project 
would help make Tunica a total destination for tourists from all over the world, and we 
are poised to do anything we can to help make it happen. 
 
Tunica County supports this development fully, and we are committed to expand Indian 
Mound Road to facilitate better access to the property. We will need to seek to obtain 
funding from the State of Mississippi through its Economic Development Highway 
Program to help fund the construction costs.  
 
We look forward to working with you on this development. If we can be of assistance in 
any way, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Clifton Johnson 

P. O. Box 639 • 1058 South Court Street • Tunica MS 38676 
Office: (662) 363-1465 • Fax: (662) 363-3215 

E-mail: clifton.johnson@tunicagov.com 


